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Hello,
 

I’m a landlord in X County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  This
is my mother’s only source of income as social security only provides
her 300$ a month.  With this bill I causes her to lose money and forces
her to use government assistance in order to survive and live.  This is
ridiculous and should be voted down.
 
Shaun Sappington
Power of Attorney for Phyllis Vertrees
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